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Grade 5 CRE Math Club 
Dear Parents, 
Your Grade 5 child may be interested in our Math Club this year, in preparation for interested Grade 5 
students to write the Canadian Math League Contest in mid-April.  This is an excellent opportunity for 
students to enhance their Math skills and meet with other students who enjoy Math.  Ms. Folz and I will 
be coaching this club. 
 
You can learn more about this contest at http://www.mathleague.com/index.php .  Grade 5 students 
are invited to participate if they: 

 have an enjoyment of Math and 

 have earned a B or A in Math this year. 
 
If your child is committed to attending practices and participating in the contest, 
please return the permission slip below.  Participating students are expected to: 

 Attend all practices, which will be Tuesday and Thursdays at lunch 
starting after Spring Break (Apr. 1).  We will be using exams from 
previous years to practice.   

 Spend additional time at home studying and practicing 

 Write the Math League exam in mid-April (exact date TBD).  Classroom time will be given in 
which to write the exam. 

 
Please complete and return the permission slip below by Fri. Feb. 28th and do contact me if you have any 
questions about this Math Club. 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
M. Peters 
 

 

Grade 5 CRE Math Club 
 
I give permission for my and will support my child, ___________________________________________, 
to participate in the Grade 5 CRE Math Club. 
 
Parent Signature: _________________________________________________ 
 
 

http://www.mathleague.com/index.php

